
 

This Week’s Events 

Date Event 

Monday 5th June  

Tuesday 6th June  

Wednesday 7th June  

Thursday 8th July 6A Trip to Delamere Forest 
6B Wicker Weaving at school 

Friday 9th July 6B Trip to Delamere Forest 
6A Wicker Weaving at school 

Advanced Notice: 
 

• After school clubs will start again in September 

• Year 4 Art Competition: 02.07.21 – 14.07.21 

Polite Notice: Please note the school office opens at 8.30am each morning 
and is manned until 4.30pm. Before and after these times, there 
will be no access to the Main Reception area. 

 

 

Time Capsule Competition 

 

We have been invited to take part in creating a time capsule with Richmond Retirement Village 
residents to help us show people in the future how extraordinary the last 18 months have been for us 
all.  

 

To take part they would like us to provide a collection of memories to place inside the time capsule to 
share what it has been like for you during the pandemic. 

To take part, you might want to… 

• Draw a picture of an event, person or animal which has been important to you 

• Paint a picture of a special memory 

• Make a collage of what it has been like for you 

• Think of a word that sums up this unique time then decorate the word and add pictures 

• Write a poem or a letter 

• Provide a special item 

If you would like to take part please place your items into the box outside the school office 
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We are Brilliant Winners 

KS1:  Helin, Daniel 

KS2: Harry, Eva, Skye, Natan 

 

Nursery 

 

This week we have been continuing our minibeast topic. The children have enjoyed talking about which 

creeply crawlies they like and have even had a go at drawing and labelling their favourite. We now have 

some lovely drawings displayed in our Nursery cloakroom!  

 

         

     
 

Reception 

 

What a topsie turvy week it has been for our Reception children, but as ever they have taken it 

all in their stride and we couldn’t be prouder. We have seen some fantastic home learning 

happening, children have been doing yoga, they’ve been finding odd and even numbers by 

matching pairs, they have been doing some fantastic counting, spelling and writing too. Well 

done to everyone at home for all your hard work, including all the parents and carers!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 1  

 

This week has been a little bit different for us again as we are back to home learning! We have been 

very impressed with the work that we have seen as the children have continued to learn about 

‘Amazing animals’. Year 1 have been learning about birds this week and were able to share the facts 

that they learnt and their amazing drawings of birds and their feathers. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2 

 

This half term, we carried out a science experiment to see how much water a bean plant needs to grow 

and be healthy. Today, we wrote up our results and found out that if a bean plant doesn’t have enough 

water it will die. However, we also found out that the plant will die if it has too much water. It is 

therefore important to make sure our plants don’t get too much or too little water.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 3 

 

This week we were introduced to our new topic: ‘Mass and Capacity’. We have enjoyed lots of practical 

lessons this week including using balance scales to measure the mass of different items and using 

measuring jugs to measure the volume of water.  

 
Year 4  

 

This week the children in Year 4 had a great time in Science making their own sherbet. We then did a 

survey to discover which group had made the best one. 

        

       

 



Year 5 

 

 

 

Even though adults could not attend this 

year’s sports day, as you can see Year 5 still 

enjoyed it – whole-heartedly! The images 

below are just a snapshot that capture the 

enthusiasm and support that was 

demonstrated by all in Year 5. Well done 

England for being the winning team, but 

congratulations to all who took part: you 

made us very proud.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Year 6 

6A have been working hard at home.  

They have produced some incredible pieces of artwork; some Doodle Art to express their personality 

and illustrations of their interpretation of how dinosaurs became extinct. 

 

   

 
 

Art News 

Despite our enormous disappointment in having to cancel our long-awaited and incredible Chip Party 

with Chip Kendall this week, due to the closure of one of our Year 6 bubbles, we managed to come up 

with an alternative plan. 

Our children requested a zoom call with Chip intead, which  

he kindly agreed to and we enjoyed with the 

accompaniment of chips to eat into the bargain! 

(Photographs to follow next week.) 

We may not have been able to record our music video this 

time, but the very next time Chip comes to the area, we will 

make sure Year 7s hear about any events in the vicinity. 

Chip values our children greatly, and as Arts Patron, wants 

to send them all of his encouragement to keep developing 

their creative skills! 

 

 



Year 4 

Another art request has come from Year 4! 

Eagerly developing their drawing skills (often through extra art at home), 

Year 4 have requested a drawing competition , which will be based on 

“The Natural World”. Children may send in entries to Mrs Walsh of 

artwork in any media based on anything linked to the natural world. This 

means you could base your ideas on anything from insects to mountains, 

from leaves to humans, to the solar system or beyond. The possiblilities 

are infinite! Please put your full effort into your entries. Winners will be 

announced in the last week and prizes given. I am looking forward to              

seeing what you create. 😊 Mrs Walsh. 

 

British Values 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Keeping Safe Online 

 

 

 



 


